
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
RE: SUPPORT FOR ARTWORK 
 
This letter serves to confirm that the artwork ​“​Temple of Gratitude​” by 
Walter Böhmer and his Team,​ has been registered and endorsed for the annual 
arts event AfrikaBurn, held in the Tankwa Karoo at the end of April. 
(​www.afrikaburn.com​) 
 
AfrikaBurn is a not for profit company (reg:2007/020812/08), all surplus funds 
are channeled directly into our Creative Grant and Outreach programs.  The 
event is participant created and as such the artworks and projects are gifts to the 
community from those making them.  
 
All artworks and creative projects are essentially community projects, where all 
labour and professional fees are donated.  Any help in terms of discounts or 
donated goods, will be going to a good cause and hugely appreciated. 
 
Thank you 
 

 
 
 
Monique Schiess 
Founder, Creative Director 
083 571 0959 
Monique@afrikaburn.com 

 

http://www.afrikaburn.com/

